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Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back to school.  

 

We have now experienced three starts to the school day.  Whilst it continues to become smoother, I would like to remind 

parents and children that the time slot on the letter is the time you should be coming to school entrance and not the time to 

be at the classroom door.  Each class has a 10 minute time slot to arrive at school and you can arrive at any time during the 

time slot and not just at the start of your allocated slot. 

 

Class 1 arrive between 8:45 and 8:55 

Class 2 arrive between 9:05 and 9:15 

C lass 3 arrive between 8:45 and 8:55 

Class 4 arrive between 8:55 and 9:05 

Class 5 arrive between 8:55 and 9:05 

 

We have staggered the starts to try to reduce the number of people and queuing on site, please do not arrive before the 

allotted time to ensure we follow the safety measures, as in the guidelines set out by the Government. 

 

Kind regards 

 

A Russell 

Headteacher 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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